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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





10th October 2019

Dear Parents and Carer

                                                DISNEY INVASION SPORTS EVENT
The children in Year 2 are taking part in a Disney Invasion Multi Skills Festival at Whale Hill Primary on the morning of Thursday 17th October.  

The children will be travelling by coach and will be back at school in time for lunch.  They will be expected to bring a PE kit into school, i.e. shorts or jogging bottoms. They will also need well-fitting trainers and a warm coat.

Please inform school if you do not want your child to take part in this event

Yours sincerely
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